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June 25, 2018 

 
Via Hand Delivery 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
 Re: Extension of Rate Case Filing, Docket No. Filing Docket No. 11-097-03  
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
 At the status conference held on February 23, 2012, in the above-referenced 
docket, the Commission requested that counsel for Mountain Sewer Corporation 
(“Mountain Sewer”) notify the Commission of the date Mountain Sewer would be able to 
file the general rate case if it could not file the rate case by April 2, 2012.  Pursuant to 
that request, Mountain Sewer states that the application for a general rate case will be 
filed by Friday, April 6, 2012.  The application is completed, but has not been able to be 
reviewed by the client while Mr. Bowden has been out of town.  Mountain Sewer needs 
until the end of the week to review and finalize the application. 
 
 Please feel free to contact me with any questions.  
 

Yours truly, 
SMITH HARTVIGSEN, PLLC 

 
 

Bryan C. Bryner 
 
Cc: David Clark, Administrative Law Judge 
 Patricia E. Schmid, Attorney for the Division 
 Melven E. Smith, Esq. 
 Cheryl Murray, Office of Consumer Services 
 James and Dawn Martell 
 Frank and Pat Cumberland 
 Larry and Sharon Zini 
 David and Marsha Smith 

Robert Kimball 


